
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 2/5/2013 4:19:14 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Harris, Frederick (frederick.harris@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Document request

To:

Hi Brian,

Jaxon Van Derbeken from the San Francisco Chronicle is asking for the attached CPUC Incident Investigation 
Report. Typically these documents can only be released by a vote of the Commissioners. These documents can 
also be released without a vote if PG&E approves. I'm contacting you to see if you can give me that approval. 
Absent it, if Resolution L-436 is approved at Thursday's Voting Meeting, we will be able to release this document 
that day.

Do you have any problems with us releasing the document today?

Thanks!

Terrie

Terrie Prosper
Director, News and Public Information Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-2160 
tdp@cpuc.ca.gov
Facebook I Twitter I www.cpuc.ca.gov
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